MARSHALL COUNTY BOARD OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
624 West Commerce St.
Lewisburg, TN 37091
(931) 359-6905

Marshall County Board of Public Utilities met in an emergency meeting on
Tuesday, May 28, 2019 and instituted a strict water restriction until June 11,
2019. Strict water restrictions is no watering of lawns, gardens, washing houses,
sidewalks, driveways, filling of swimming pools and all unnecessary usage. The
strict water restriction is due to the extremely low water tank storage. This is
primarily for the northwest corner of Marshall County however any non-
necessary use of water is appreciated.

From June 11, 2019 until June 25, 2019 the MCBPU has mandated a less
restrictive usage allowing the filling of pools, water lawns, and gardens limited to
odd/even calendar days corresponding with odd/even house numbers.

Addresses ending in even numbers may water on calendar days that are even.
Addresses ending in odd numbers may water on odd number calendar days.

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint or discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint
Form, found online at http://www.ascr.usda.gov/complaint filing cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form.
You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or
letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, 5.W., Washington, D.C.
20250-9410,
by fax (202)690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov”




